
        

 

 

Combined Heat & Power (CHP) and Fuel Cell Program 

 

New Jersey’s Clean Energy Program is pleased to announce the non-renewable CHP and Fuel 

Cell program is now available. The New Jersey Board of Public Utilities recently approved this 

program on the October 16
th

 Board agenda.   

 

The website has been updated with current program information and the application is now 

available: www.NJCleanEnergy.com/CHP.  

 

Please keep in mind that the new application is now Excel-based and the formatting is 

significantly different than what you may be used to in previous program years.  Also, some 

eligibility requirements have changed. Therefore, please take time to review the new application 

and familiarize yourself with the new information.  

 

Questions may be addressed to 866-NJSMART (657-6278), option 4. 


